

Independent review on the impact of liquor law reforms



Inbox

Dear Hon. Ian Callinan AC,

I moved from Europe to Sydney thinking I'll get the chance to live in a creative, vibrant city with hedonistic but open-minded habitants. Well, I found myself in a state that doesn't allow its habitants to enjoy an evening together out of their own four walls. A state that doesn't trust its habitants to party and drink responsibly, or just to sit in a beer garden without loosing it after a specific time (made up by the government). Don't fight the freedom of Sydney habitants to spend their time wherever they want, drinking whatever they want. Please use your resources to fight the excessive drug abuse or youth poverty instead.

Kind regards, Bernadette Vogl